
The Broadway water pipeline  
City of Swan 
 
Notice of Proposal to install new water pipeline in the City of Swan 

Reference: 122673516 
21 October 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To improve the water supply to the 
area of City of Swan, Water 
Corporation proposes to construct: 
 

• 700mm diameter water main 
approximately 900m long. 

 
The location of the proposed works is 
shown on this plan. 
 
Subject to obtaining all necessary 
approvals, the proposed works are 
scheduled to commence in February 
2022 and continue for 4 months. 
 
Further information may be obtained 
by contacting the Project Manager, 
Derek Duffy on (08) 9420 3276 during 
office hours or by email at 
Derek.Duffy@watercorporation.com.au 
 
Objections to the proposed works will 
be considered if lodged in writing to the 
Project Manager, Derek Duffy, Water 
Corporation, PO Box 100, Leederville 
WA 6902 by Friday 12 November 
2021. 
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